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From: webmaster@shorelinewa.gov 
Sent: Saturday, March 19, 2022 4:11:50 PM
To: City Council 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Contact the City Council
Sensitivity: Normal

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click l inks or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content
is safe.

A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: Contact the City Council
Date & Time: 03/19/2022 4:11 pm
Response #: 550
Submitter ID: 46615
IP address: 2601:602:9500:9510::82a9
Time to complete: 5 min. , 37 sec.

Survey Details: Answers Only
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1. (○) North City

2. (○) Email

3. Sharon Eno

4. 1702 NE 179th St

5. 206 3671640

6. sharoneno.lsw@gmail.com

7. PLEASE UPDATE AND STRENGTHEN THE EXISTING TREE CODES IN SHORELINE. I strongly agree with all  recommended code changes. I am appalled at
the pace of current development in our area and do not support this pace. Buildings are going up way too fast . . . the growth is coming at a grave
cost to our community's health in almost every respect.

Sharon Eno

Thank you,
City of Shoreline

This is an automated message generated by Granicus. Please do not reply directly to this email.
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